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Donna Conkling

From: Dan hochvertdan.hochvert <danghochvert@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 11:59 AM

To: Clerk's Department; bal1998@aol.com

Subject: Re: FW: From Resident Susan Levine.....About House Numbers

Susan 

I did stress the need for visible numbers at the meeting before last. One of the people in the audience, Andrew 

Sereysky, when he came to the mic, said the Greenacres Neighborhood Association still has numbers and 

residents could contact him to receive the numbers. 

Dan 

 

On Tue, Jun 19, 2018 at 11:38 AM, Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> wrote: 

  

  

From: Bal1998 [mailto:bal1998@aol.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, June 19, 2018 11:36 AM 

To: Clerk's Department <clerk@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: From Resident Susan Levine.....About House Numbers 

  

Hello Trustees... 

  

I have mentioned my concern to the Mayor.. but have not had a reply... 

regarding the fact that many Homes in Scarsdale do Not Have 

Visible House Numbers on them...on the Front somewhere..where  

they can easily be Seen By Fire and Police... 

  

Mayor Peter Strauss tried to remedy this during his tenure.. 

but it is an ongoing issue... 

  

Perhaps it could be Mentioned During a Board Meeting or Two 
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in case some residents are watching and can take action  

on this important safety matter... 

  

As you drive around town..please notice that what I am saying is 

correct...that many homes do Not have their House Numbers clearly displayed... 

  

Thanks very much. 

  

Susan Levine 

Ardmore Road 

 


